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November 7, 2022 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
I am submitting an ordinance that amends the existing restrictions of the Stop The Violence Fund in City 
Code. This ordinance will change the minimum percentage of the annual budgeted expenditures that must 
go towards outside community-based, non-governmental organizations. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the ordinance, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your 
favorable consideration is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jake Pawlak 
Director 
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